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Our ref : MS/skn/2022/036 
 
 
 
9 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 

 
Quek Siau Leng (NRIC No. Sxxxx977H) has been a member of the Institute of Singapore Chartered 
Accountants since 13 June 1995. He was designated a CPA Singapore on 27 September 1995 
and was conferred a Fellow CPA Singapore on 30 May 2013. Subsequently he was designated a 
Fellow Chartered Accountant of Singapore on 2 July 2013. 
 
His current membership number is 902247 and he is a member in good standing. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Ellen Wong (Ms)  
Head of Executive Office & Policy  
Institute of Singapore Chartered Accountants 
 
Note: The content of this letter is accurate as of the date of this letter and valid for 3 months from this date. 
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